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RFI 
(REQUEST FOR INFORMATION) 

PROJECT NO.: 
 

 
RFI NO.: 

007 

PROJECT NAME: 
 

REPLACE UPS System 
DATE REQUESTED: 

07/02/2017 

SOLICITATION NO.: 
 

VA262-17-B-1095 
REFERENCE: 

 

DRAWING: 
 

 
 

SPECIFICATION 
SECTION: 

 

SOW “Installation 
Requirement” page 6 

of 37 

DESCRIPTION OF PROBLEM OR INFORMATION BEING REQUESTED 

Please be specific as possible: 

Reaching out with regards to subject solicitation SOW section found in page 6 of 37 of subject 

solicitation with the following “Installation Requirements” paragraph which reads: 

“All work to be performed by licensed electricians as per NFPA Codes (NEC, etc.).” 

Comparing the above to “Bid Content” section 9.d. which reads: 

“Construction General Contractor’s License – All Bidders shall submit a current Copy of Construction 

General Contractor’s License from the SDVOSB Prime.  A Construction General Contractor’s License 

can be from any state that the SDVOSB Prime is registered and licensed as a Construction General 

Contractor.” 

 

We are a construction services company with high dollar value Federal / DoD Military Construction 

(MILCON) Program and Project management experience who do not hold a specific state general 

contractors license for Federal construction project management performance.  However, we do hire all 

trade subcontractors that are licensed (we will provide the required subcontractor information 

accordingly) in the state of CA to perform specific task of Federal projects, e.g. electrical, mechanical, 

plumbing, demolition, concrete etc.  As the verified prime SDVOSB construction management 

contractor we will be hiring a similarly situated small business electrician subcontractor who will be 

licensed to perform the required tasks of the project. 

 

Will providing the license of the electrician subcontractor suffice the requirement for both the SOW 

“Installation Requirement” section and the “Bid Content” section 9.d.? 

CONTRACTING’S RESPONSE 

 

Request for Information was submitted / received after the solicitation IFB suspense date of 

mailto:cecil.nichols@va.gov


June 30, 2017 by 1:00PM Pacific local.  However, the requirement for General Contractor’s 

License applies to both Prime and any subcontractor. 

 

TRACKING NO.: AMENDMENT NO.: 

VA NCO 22 CONTRACT SPECIALIST:  

Cecil S. Nichols, Contract Specialist 

DATE:  

07/05/2017 

 


